
INSTRUCTIONS FROM THE UNIVERSITY  
HEALTH AND SAFETY TASK FORCE 

• While the University is transitioning from in-person instruction to remote learning for the 
remainder of the semester, beginning March 23, students will have until May 3 to retrieve 
their belongings.  

• Please click this link to schedule your time to retrieve your belongings and check out of 
your room.  

• We strongly encourage students to stay home and not return to campus after Spring 
Break.  

• In the event that students have no other place to stay, we will do our best to keep the 
dorms and food service open for those who need it until May 3.  

• The University will not be able to refund any room or board costs.  

• Students who have traveled internationally or may have been exposed to the virus, must 
quarantine for 14 days off campus, at their own expense.  

• ORU reserves the right to require self-isolation at the student’s expense and other 
medical clearance for any suspected exposure to the virus via travel or otherwise. 

• For those still on campus, it is vitally important to take steps to prevent the spread of any 
illness. No gatherings of over 15 people are permitted, and the community should 
continue practicing physical distancing.  

• The Library, Hammer Center, and Aerobic Center have been closed.   

• Please wash your hands often with soap and water for at least 20 seconds or use hand 
sanitizer that contains at least 60% alcohol. Avoid touching your eyes, nose, and mouth. 

• If there is any evidence of community spread of the virus on the ORU campus, we will 
need to strongly consider closing the dorms and food service immediately.  

• Please continue monitoring your ORU email regularly and click this link for the latest 
information on the University website.

https://forms.oru.edu/view.php?id=734037
https://oru.edu/campus-health/index.php

